
 

 

 
November 21, 2014 

Revised February 10, 2015 
 
 
 
To:      Library and Learning/Information Resources Subcommittee 
 
  Kevin Batman, VPIT   Kristen Brown, Delphi 

Marie Kendall Brown, Delphi  Dan Cogan, Medicine  
  Virginia Denny, Delphi   Rob Detmering, Libraries 
  Steve Ellis, Medicine   Kent Gardner, Medicine   

Brenda Gombosky, VPIT  Dennis Keibler, UGA    
Bruce Keisling, Libraries  Mark Rubenstein, A&S   
Thomas Simmons, CEHD  Elizabeth Smigielski, Libraries  
Maurini Strub, Libraries  Dan Weeks, Music    
Bronwyn Williams, A&S  Andrew Wright, COB 

 
From:     Shirley C. Willihnganz, SACS Leadership Team co-chair 

      Executive Vice President and University Provost 
 
Re:     2017 SACS Reaffirmation Process  
 
 
The University of Louisville is scheduled for reaffirmation of accreditation in 2017 by the 
Commission on Colleges of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools (SACS).  In 
preparation for developing and implementing an effective SACS reaffirmation process that will 
lead to a successful accreditation site visit, several committees have been established to address 
the Principles of Accreditation.  I am pleased to appoint you to serve as a member of the 
Compliance Certification Subcommittee: Library and Learning/Information Resources 
Subcommittee. 
 
The co-chairs of the Library and Learning/Information Resources Subcommittee are Robert 
Fox, Dean, University Libraries, and Gale Rhodes Associate Provost/Executive Director of the 
Delphi Center for Teaching and Learning.  You will be contacted soon to discuss the 
Compliance Certification Report that is due in September 2016 and the work of this group.  I am 
confident the university will have a successful outcome with your participation.  
 
Please contact the co-chairs or Connie Shumake, Assistant Provost and the accreditation liaison 
(ccshum01@louisville.edu) if you have any questions. For more information, go to: 
http://louisville.edu/oapa/2017-sacs-reaffirmation-project 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the University of Louisville. 
 
cc: Robert Fox 
 Gale Rhodes 
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